
 

 

 

G:128:03:2025             March 05, 2025 

ADVISORY TO MEMBERS 

Subject: Engagement with Select Committee of Lok Sabha to examine Income-Tax Bill 2025 

Dear Members, 

This is to bring to the attention of all members that the Institute has been actively engaging 

with the Chairman and Members of the Select Committee of the Lok Sabha, which is examining 

the Income-Tax Bill 2025. The Institute has made comprehensive representations and is taking 

all necessary actions and measures to ensure the inclusion of ‘Cost Accountant’ in the definition 

of ‘Accountant’ under the Income-Tax Bill, 2025. 

In light of this, members are requested to refrain from directly reaching out to the Chairman 

and Members of the Select Committee through any mode of communication. Any direct 

interaction—whether in person, via email, phone, letter, or social media—may lead to 

unintended consequences and could affect the structured advocacy efforts being pursued by 

the Institute at the highest levels.  

The Institute remains committed to protecting and advancing the professional interests of its 

members and will keep all stakeholders informed of further developments in this regard. 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in this collective endeavor. 

Thanking you, 

With regards, 

 
CMA (Dr.) D.P. Nandy 

Secretary (Officiating) 

The Institute of Cost Accountants of India 


